DEPUTY REPORT October 30, 2020 Lt. KeeKee S. Taylor D1346
ATTENTION: Captain Scott (Through Channels)
SUBJECT: PREA Committee Review

On October 30, 2020, the PREA Committee conducted a review of eight
unsubstantiated cases. The unsubstantiated cases were: 205001010, 208001011,
205002376, 20501031, 205001645, 205003189, 208003237 and 20S003327.
There were no substantiated cases.

In reviewing each of the unsubstantiated cases, the committee determined policy
was followed; nothing occurred to prevent the incidents from happening. There
were no signs to make an indication in either circumstance a sexual abuse would
occur,

In each case review, the committee did not find any indication either incident was
motivated by race, ethnicity, gender identity, lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, or
intersex identification, status, or perceived status. The committee also determined
there was no indication of gang affiliation, nor was any of the incidents motivated
by or otherwise caused by other group dynamics within the facility.

The committee also determined the area in which the incidents occurred. The
physical barriers in the place had no effect on the abuse. The staffing level was
adequate, and there is no need for extra cameras.

There was only one suggestion brought up about case 20S003327. The camera
angle did not provide enough view to see if the inmate went into another inmate’s

cell. Repositioning the camera for a better view area was suggested.

I have nothing else to report at this time.
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